
From: Chuck Emmett
To: Chuck Emmett
Subject: Flash Traffic 03-06-2014: Past Chaplain, Steve Leon Discharged
Date: Saturday, March 22, 2014 2:38:17 PM

Perch Base USSVI

Flash Traffic
Number:   03-06-14            Date:
03/22/2014
Subject: Past Chaplain, Steve Leon’s
Discharged  
-------------------------------------------------------------------
---------------------------
Past Chaplain Steve Leon has been discharged from the Phoenix
VA Hospital is home now.
 
Steve continues to heal and should be able to be reached as his
home phone. Check the USSVI web page for his number.
 

Chuck Emmett
Communications Officer, Perch Base, USSVI

communications@perch-base.org
602-448-3873
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